
AUSTRALIAN PERMANENT MISSION TO THE UNITED NATIONS 

No. UN 25/22 

The Australian Permanent Mission to the United Nations in Vienna presents its 
compliments to the United Nations Office for Outer Space Affairs and has the honour 
to refer to Australia's nominated representatives to the Action Team on Lunar 
Activities Consultation. 

Australia nominates the following representatives: 

• Arvind Ramana, Director, Space Programs, Australian Space Agency, 

• Elyse Allender, a/g Director, Space Science and Innovation, Australian Space 
Agency, 

• Alex Seneta, Director, Space Regulation, Australian Space Agency, 

The Australian Permanent Mission to the United Nations in Vienna avails itself of this 
opportunity to renew to the United Nations Office for Outer Space Affairs the 
assurances of its highest consideration. 

Vienna, 24 March 2025 


